
Rosie will be leading the school in marking World Diabetes Day on
Wednesday 27th November. (We are a bit late as Rosie was on School
Journey!) As well as a special assembly, we would like the children to show
their support, either by wearing a Onesie (Type One...sie!!!) or wearing the
colour blue to represent the charity on Wednesday.  

We have an INSET Day on Friday 29th November, so there is no school
for the children on that Day. Sportacus are running a day camp at Brindishe
Green if you need childcare. 

Year 5 are off to the British Museum to look at Ancient Greek artefacts on
Tuesday. 

Assemblies next week will cover National Tree Week which supports Article
29 in the UN Rights of the Child. Our Eco Council will deliver this assembly. 
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What is happening next week?

The children paid careful attention to the Road Safety Assembly on
Monday and hopefully they are busy at home creating their
competition entries- see the reminder at the bottom of the newsletter.
Bring entries to school by Thursday 28th November. 

Year 1 really enjoyed their trip to Manor House Gardens- autumn was
definitely on show for them! 

Reception had a wonderful time at London Docklands Museum,
taking part in an interactive storytelling workshop- River Rhythms! 

Many thanks to all the parent helpers who accompanied the classes
on these great trips. 



Important Dates
Attendance 

Well done Year 6! Only two minutes of learning time lost!

Important information from the office

Parent Meetings: Please see WEDUC message about how to book your meeting for Tuesday 3rd December or
Thursday 5th December. There are also some slots for Reception on Wednesday 4th December. 

It's beginning to look a lot like..... CHRISTMAS!

Tombola & Christmas jumper shout out! 
Please bring any outgrown Christmas jumpers and tombola

items along to the school office next week. We welcome age
appropriate toys and books in good condition. 

Volunteers / Raffle Prizes 
If you would like to help out at the fair or know of any local

businesses that would like to donate a prize for the Winter Fair
please get in touch at friends.brindishelee@gmail.com. 

Christmas trees
Christmas trees went on sale yesterday and final orders need to

be in by Tuesday 3rd December. Please refer to the Weduc
announcement for details on how to order. 

Road Safety Week Competition
To promote this important life skill, we are holding a Road
Safety Poster design competition. 

Make a poster using anything you like. 
It needs to be A4 size
Include your top tips for staying safe when crossing
the road.
Make it as clear and eye catching as possible.

The winning posters will be reproduced and put on the
school railings. There will be prizes for the best posters in
each phase. 
Bring your entry to school by Thursday 28th November. 
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